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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the United Nations system continue to
build the capacities of indigenous peoples’ organizations and to develop their
knowledge and skills to have their rights respected, protected and fulfilled.

Comments

Several agencies have reported on capacity building activities on the Declaration
with Indigenous Peoples' Organizations.

Area of Work
Human rights, Economic and Social Development


